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Mr. Gary Richard Schoener 

Box 392 Mayo Hospital 

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 

Dear Mr. Schoener: 

Greetings from Tulsa! 

Thank you so much for your letter of 
September 26 inquiring about 

Dr. Fernando Penabaz and his speech a
t the Christian Crusade Con-

vention. 

Dr. Penabaz advised Dr. Hargis at the
 last minute that he was afraid 

to come to Tulsa and speak at the Con
vention due to the hijacking of 

so many planes to Cuba. Therefore, t
here was no speech as Dr. 

Penabaz did not appear at the Christi
an Crusade Convention. 

May God bless you and keep you. If w
e may help youjn any way 

from this office at any time in the f
uture, please let us know. 

Sincerely, 

The International Ministry of Billy James Hargis 
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